

20TH ANNIVERSARY

Evening event for parents & staff: Tuesday 27th May at 6.30pm. Parents are asked to return RSVP slips to the school by tomorrow. Thank you.

LOVE IN THE SPOTLIGHT

That's the name of the show by the students of Gorey Educate Together secondary school! Our 5th and 6th classes will walk to Gorey Little Theatre today to see the performance.



BUDGETING

Families are kindly asked to budget for the return of photocopying, art materials and stationery costs this year.

The charge will be €40 per pupil, payable online anytime between June 4th and September 4th.

Any surplus funds that the school had following the pandemic are now depleted. Most other local schools also charge for photocopying, art and stationery.

The children's school books will continue to be provided free of charge (owing to a grant from the Department of Education.)

Photos: Paramedics visit the school.
Playground constructions.



From the Board of Management

